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Drexel Avenue Bike Lane Proposal

Ryan DeLapp <ryan@greggframestudio.com> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 10:47 AM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Hello,

| was recently informed that there will be a City Council meeting to discuss a proposal to add a bike lane to Drexel Ave
which will result in one side of the street losing parking availability. It's difficult for me to tell based on the information |
have found online but if this extends to the area just north of the Drexel / Main Street intersection | think it is a very
bad idea. There is already an issue with a lack of parking there, particularly during the late afternoon hours, and I'm
concerned it will have a detrimental impact on my business as well as the other small businesses of that area. I'm
hoping that if the bike lane proposal is accepted it will at least keep a few blocks north of the intersection open to
parking on both sides of the street.

Thanks for your consideration,

Ryan DeLapp

Owner

Gregg Frame Studio (A Bexley business since 1953)
537 S Drexel Ave

Bexley, OH 43209
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